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CODE ENFORCEMENT UNIT

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
825 FIFTH STREET

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501
PHONE: (707) 476-2429   FAX: (707) 445-6297

       

         January 19, 2016 

 

Jon & Violet Japport 
7660 Myrtle Avenue 
Eureka, CA 95503 
 
 RE: 1987 Peninsula Drive, Arcata, CA 95521 – A.P. No. 506-102-001  
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Japport, 
 
 My name is Bernadette Arwood and I am the new Code Compliance Officer for 
the Code Enforcement Unit of County Counsel.  Our office has a current open case on 
your above referenced parcel for violations of the Humboldt County Code dealing with 
maintaining a junkyard and a secondary dwelling unit without permits.  I will need to 
inspect the property to confirm or refute the allegations.  Consequently, I am writing 
you seeking consent to inspect the parcel.  Please contact me at (707) 476-2367, or by 
email blarwood@co.humboldt.ca.us to schedule an inspection. 
 
 As you may be aware, you have the right to refuse my request for consent to 
inspect your parcel.  To do so, you can contact me at the above number and inform me 
of your decision.  If I do not hear from you by January 26th, 2016 I will assume that you 
have refused my request for consent. 
 
 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding 
this request or the code enforcement process in general. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
       Bernadette Arwood 
       Code Compliance Officer   
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